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STAFF:     Stacey Dempsey, City Staff Liaison to the Youth Commission  

 

TITLE/RECOMMENDATION 

The Youth Commission will discuss the specifics of the partnership between the Youth 

Commission and the high school leadership teams. This discussion will include 

objectives, roles, and collaborative opportunities for both groups. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND 

At the August 7, 2024 meeting, Commissioner Helvey proposed establishing a partnership 

with the high school leadership teams. 

The Youth Commission has approved the discussion of a potential partnership with the high 

school and middle school leadership teams at the September 4, 2024 meeting. 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

Commissioner Helvey proposed exploring potential collaboration opportunities 

between the Youth Commission and High School Leadership. One suggestion raised 

was a joint leadership retreat. However, City Staff Liaison Stacey Dempsey 

recommended starting with a more introductory approach, such as inviting high 

school and middle school leadership groups to attend a Youth Commission meeting. 

This would provide an opportunity for them to offer feedback during the public 

comment period. It was also requested that this item be added to the agenda for the 

next Youth Commission meeting for further discussion. 


